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Alameda County Health Care Services Agency February 26, 1999
Department of Environmental Health

Hazardous Material Division

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Attention: Ms. Madhulla Logan

Subject: Revised Workplan, Three Grab Groundwater Samples
2504 MacArthur Boulevard
Oakland, California 94602

Dear Ms. Logan:

Pursuant to our discussion of February 23, 1999 regarding the locations for the
collection of three grab groundwater samples at the site located at 2504 MacArthur
Boulevard, Oakland, California, enclosed we are forwarding for your review and
approval a revised map, showing the new boring locations. Please include this map
with the workplan submitted previously.

Please note that these locations are tentative, pending performance of an underground
utility survey. Other surface site features may also restrict access to the sampling
points. Necessary adjustments will be made during the fieldwork.

If you have any question or comments, please call the undersigned at (413) 951-4793.

Very truly yours,

LN

Fred A. Serafin
Director, Environmental Services

Enclosure

[oles M. Marr, 27737 Fallen Leaf Court, Hayward, CA 94342

State Water Resources Control Board, UST Cleanup Fund P. O. Box 944212, Sacramento, CA, 94244-2120
Claim # 008247
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Approximate Location of Soil Borings
Approximate Location of Monitoring Wells
Approximate Location of Former Tanks

Approximate Location of
Proposed Borings

MARR AND ASSOCIATES
2504 MacArthur Blvd.
Qakland, California
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